

www.bgchendersonco.org

P.O Box 1460 1304 Ashe Street Hendersonville, NC 28793

(828) 693-9444 Fax (828) 693-1077 info@bgchendersonco.org

October 1, 2019

Ron Kauffman STAND T.A.L.L. PO Box 1523 Hendersonville, NC 28793

Dear Ron,

I just wanted to thank you and the STAND T.A.L.L. program on behalf of myself and our team. This partnership has such a positive impact on our members and will have long lasting effects for relationships with law enforcement.

Our members look forward to seeing the officers in uniform and connecting with them while they play and engage in our programs. Here at the Boys & Girls Club our mission is to inspire and enable young people, especially those who need us most, to realize their full potential as productive, responsible, and caring citizens. We believe that this program is definitely helping us complete our mission.

Sincerely,

Diana Torres-Edwards

Assistant Executive Director

Officers

Thomas J. Fazio Chairman

> Erica Allison President

Nicola Barksdale President-Elect

> Rich Reimels Secretary

Brett Shaffer Treasurer

Board of Directors

Dave Adams
Laurie Bakke
Paige Boyd
Blair Craven
Susan Fazio
Stephen Gwaltney
William O. Humleker
Randy Hunter
Ernest Humphries
Jan Jarrell
Tamara Lee
Lutrelle O'Cain
Adam Shealy
Chris Smith
Lavinia Zimmermann

Executive Director Julia Hockenberry

